Dear Beauty Enterprise Inc.,

On behalf of everyone at the West Middle Boys & Girls Club, we would like to thank you for your very generous sponsorship of our Natural Hair Care 101 Event held on Thursday, May 3rd, 2018. From the beginning you have been nothing but helpful to us. Our event could not have gone any better thanks to your kind gifts and assistance. It has really impacted all of our young ladies, some more than others with a few actually coming in the very next day letting staff know that they have convinced their parents to let them go natural! We deeply appreciate all of the efforts everyone from beauty enterprise has put into us, and for believing in our program and ideas. We look forward to many years of partnership to come and hope that our event will grow bigger and bigger each year.

Thank you,

West Middle Community School Boys & Girls Club Staff and Members





